
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 
 

May 1, 2018 
 

NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT MEETING 
 

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE 
 
Name of Licensee: Exelon Generation Company, LLC 
 
Name of Facility: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station 
 
Docket No: 50–254 and 50–265 
 
Date and Time of Meeting: Thursday, May 31, 2018 

5:00 p.m.–6:00 p.m. (CDT) 
 
Location of Meeting: River Valley District Library 
 214 S. Main Street 

Port Byron, Illinois 61275 
309–523–3440 

  
Purpose of Meeting: To discuss the 2017 annual assessment results for Quad Cities 

Nuclear Power Station with the licensee.  The NRC’s Policy 
Statement, “Enhancing Public Participation in NRC Meetings,” 
effective May 8, 2002, applies to this meeting.  The policy 
statement may be found on the NRC website, www.nrc.gov, and 
contains information regarding visitors and security. 

 
Meeting Category: This is a Category 3 Meeting.  The meeting is considered an open 

house and the public is invited to participate by observing displays, 
providing comments, and asking questions throughout the open 
house. 

 
NRC Attendees: K. Stoedter, Chief, Branch 1, Division of Reactor Projects 

R. Murray, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities  
T. Ray, Site Administrative Assistant 
Others as designated 
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Note: Attendance at this meeting by NRC personnel, other than those listed above, 
should be made known to Karla Stoedter at 630–829–9731 by Friday, May 25, 2018.   

 The NRC provides reasonable accommodation to individuals with disabilities where 
appropriate.  If you need a reasonable accommodation to participate in this meeting, 
or need this meeting notice or transcript or other information from the meeting in 
another format (e.g., braille, large print), please notify the NRC’s meeting coordinator.  
Determinations on requests for reasonable accommodation will be made on a case-by-
case basis.   

 
 Because meetings are sometimes canceled or rescheduled as a result of unforeseen 

circumstances, such as severe weather, confirm the meeting schedule with the meeting 
contact. 

 
 
 

Approved by:   /RA/   
 Karla Stoedter, Chief 

Branch 1 
Division of Reactor Projects 
 

Meeting Contact:  
Karla Stoedter, Chief 
Branch 1   
630–829–9731 
Karla.Stoedter@nrc.gov 
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DISTRIBUTION: 
Jeremy Bowen, Region III Coordinator, OEDO 
Michael King, Deputy Director, Division of Inspection and Regional Support, NRR 
RidsNrrDorlLpl3  
RidsNrrPMQuadCities Resource 
Patrick Louden, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, RIII 
Julio Lara, Deputy Director, Division of Reactor Projects, RIII 
Kenneth O’Brien, Director, Division of Reactor Safety, RIII 
Mohammed Shuaibi, Deputy Director, Division of Reactor Safety, RIII 
Kenneth Riemer, Chief, Branch 2 
Robert Murray, SRI, Quad Cities 
Robert Daley 
Steven Orth 
David Hills 
Hironori Peterson 
Robert Orlikowski 
Mark Jeffers 
Allan Barker, Regional State Liaison Officer, RIII 
Viktoria Mitlyng, RIII Public Affairs 
Prema Chandrathil, RIII Public Affairs 
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